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Printed by Linda Williaas 10/09/97 4:59pm

From: Nancy Pruitt
To: Linda Williams, Nonnye Grant
Subject:
Orlando Telephone Company
(TJ038)

e=eNOTEsssnnoennx -na-w-10/09/97--3 :34pm=
972265~TT for an IXC certificate should
be for Orlando Telephone Company
without the "Inc." Their filing with
the Secretary of State does not have
"INC." They will be sending a new page
for the application without the INC.
Thank you.

See 971258 where ALEC is changing its
name to OTC, also withou the "Inc."
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